
Request from Thornico Holding A/S to convene an extraordinary 
general meeting to propose delisting  

The board of directors of Hartmann has today received a request from the company’s 
majority shareholder, Thornico Holding A/S, to convene an extraordinary general meeting 
to propose delisting the company. 

Thornico Holding A/S has stated its intention of proposing delisting Hartmann’s shares 
from trading and official listing on Nasdaq Copenhagen as the company has not actively 
utilised the capital market for many years, the liquidity of the shares tradable is limited and 
costs related to the listing are substantial.  

Subject to adoption of the proposal at the extraordinary general meeting and Nasdaq 
Copenhagen's approval of delisting the shares, Thornico Holding A/S has stated its 
intention to offer purchasing all shares (except treasury shares held by Hartmann) at the 
price of DKK 300 per share with a nominal value of DKK 20.  

A notice convening the extraordinary general meeting, including an elaboration on the 
proposal and its consequences, will be published within two weeks in accordance with 
Hartmann’s articles of association. The notice period for the extraordinary general meeting 
will be 3-5 weeks from publication of the notice. 

Brødrene Hartmann A/S 

The board of directors 

Contacts 

• Kamilla Hoffmann, Head of Legal, Brødrene Hartmann A/S, +45 
27282856, kho@hartmann-packaging.com 
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